
Spring 6 2017 
 

 
20th January 2017 

Dear Parents 

Year 6 Residential Visit 

 

This year we have booked the Year 6 residential trip to Pettypool Outdoor Centre in 

Sandiway, Northwich.    

 

The date of the trip is from Wednesday 5th July to Friday 7th July 2017. 

 

We have been offered a fantastic deal due to our visit there earlier in the year.  The 

total cost of the visit is £110 which includes travel, accommodation, food and all 

activities.  

 

Please pay a £10 deposit by Friday 27th January 2017 to confirm your child’s place.  

Please note this deposit is non-refundable. 

 

The full amount will need to be paid by Friday 16th June 2017.  If you require a 

savings card so that you can pay in instalments, please ask for one at the office. 

 

There will be a meeting to discuss the trip.  We will inform you of the date nearer the 

time. 

 

For health and safety reasons, please be aware that pupils who consistently break our 
school rules will not be allowed to go on the residential trip. 

 

Please complete and return the reply slip below. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

Mr Stoddart 

 

 

Please find enclosed deposit of £10 for the Year 6 Residential trip in July.  I would like 

to confirm my child’s place on the trip.  I understand that this deposit is non-

refundable.  I agree to pay the balance in full by Friday 16th June. 

 

 

Child’s name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Parent Signature: …………………………………………………………………………………… Date ……………………… 


